
 

 

 

 

Update to OMAA members:  NDIS advocacy by OMAA - 27.6.22 

Hello OMAA Members and other interested parties.   
 
As you are aware, the OMAA has been working collaboratively with all of 
the major stakeholders within the community of vision loss in order to 
resolve the issue of cutting the support codes for O&M services from the 
new NDIS 22-23 Price Guide.  Here is what the OMAA received at 3pm 
today from, our co-stakeholder, GDA representative, Jeremy Anderson: 
 
"I have spoken with Bill Shorten’s office today and it appears we may be 
close to a result. 
Their feedback is that they are aware it is a live issue for our sector and 
wanted to assure us that there won’t be a cut to funding nor will people 
lose their supports.  The Minister’s office is working with the NDIA at 
present to ensure this is achieved and we will be updated shortly. I 
expect this to be today or tomorrow.” 
 
We will update you every day until this is resolved.  Please know that all 
of our efforts, as they have been over the last few years, are being put 
towards rectifying this situation.  For daily updates, either check out the 
website or the OMAA Facebook page. 
 

Yours Sincerely, 

 
Kay Daly 
OMAA President 


